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The “Study Group on Competition Policy and Public Support for Revitalization,” which is 
made up of experts, has been held since August 2014 in accordance with the decision of the 
Minister of State for Special Missions, Cabinet Office. The purpose of this study group is to 
review the public support for revitalization in view of the competition policy, recognizing that 
it is important to minimize the effect of public support for revitalization on competition on the 
relevant markets, while also acknowledging that such support is provided to achieve various 
policy objectives. 

The interim report is prepared based on the results of the deliberations of the study group. 


